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Tel: 0121 422 2841
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Dear Parent/Guardian,

We have arranged for some ‘Anglo-Saxons’ to visit school on Thursday 10TH June 2021 to
support Year Four’s theme on Raiders and Traders.

The children in Year Four will complete workshops led by a company called ‘Magic Door
Education’. These activities will take place during the normal school day. This should be a
fun and educational day, helping children to learn what life was like for the Anglo Saxons.

Children may come to school in costume on this day if they wish. Here are some ideas for
costumes:
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No payment is necessary for this event since school will pay the cost for the workshop from
School Fund.

All activities will be COVID secure.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Dalé, Mrs Wilkinson Mr Styles
The Year Four Team
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